
22ndSeptember 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Year 7 Welcome Mass

We are delighted that you have joined our St James’ family and with Faith being one of our school

values, we are pleased to invite you and your child to the Year 7 Welcome Mass. The Mass will be

celebrated on Thursday 5th October 2023 at the Parish of Our Lady of the Apostles, Shaw Heath at

6pm.

All children should attend in full school uniform and be accompanied by their parents or carers. I

would ask that the children sit with their Form and Form Tutor at the front of the Church. The

children have been busy preparing for the Mass with their Form Tutors and it really is a wonderful

way to celebrate together the start of an exciting journey, as part of our St James’ school family.

We look forward to celebrating our first Mass of the school year with you and your family. If you have

any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me c.pickles@stjamescheadle.co.uk

Yours faithfully

Mrs C Pickles

Senior Deputy Headteacher


